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Comments: I'm sad to hear the hermit lake shelters are being replaced.  I can't believe servicing the existing

shelters would not be a better option.  In the winter having the unique shelters with a sliding door is very practical

and protects from the winter weather.  I don't think tent platforms and a 3 sided shelter with reduced space will fill

the lost of the hermit lake shelters.  Tucks is a unique place.  There is no place like it. Once the shelters are gone

it will never be the same. Please consider refurbishing vs replacement.


